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Global Pilots on Turkish Airlines Flight 204 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
MONTREAL, Canada – The International Federation of Air Line Pilots’ Associations (IFALPA) 
is aware of the tragic circumstances related to Turkish Airlines flight TK204 from Seattle-
Tacoma International Airport (SEA) to Istanbul Airport (IST), which resulted in a diversion 
and safe landing at New York’s John F. Kennedy International Airport (JFK). 
 
Our thoughts are with the loved ones and colleagues of the flight’s Captain, who reportedly 
became incapacitated during the flight and subsequently passed away.  
 
The Federation has reached out to its Turkish Association, TALPA, to offer any support or 
assistance required and will keep its resources at the disposal of TALPA and the relevant 
authorities. 

### 

Media Contact: Emily Bitting, Senior Communications Specialist, emilybitting@ifalpa.org   

Note to Editors:   
The International Federation of Air Line Pilots’ Associations represents more than 100,000 
pilots in nearly 100 countries. The mission of IFALPA is to promote the highest level of 
aviation safety worldwide and to be the global advocate of the piloting profession, 
providing representation, services, and support to both our members and the aviation 
industry.   
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